
< ^ 

From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 65887 
Received: 3/26/2012 2:47:04 PM IK ryoQrl '̂TV- A D X 

WEB ID: 65887 AT:03-26-2012 at 02:46 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mrs. Nicole LaRusch S „ mosj 

CONTACT SENDER ? No ^ •" -H 

MAILING ADDRESS: -S ^ " ^ ^ 

• (NO cur? ) , Ohio 44030 -^ I "̂  «*** 
• USA ^ f̂  & O S S 

" ^ rn - O O o 
PHONE INFORMATION: - n ?; ^ « 2 " g 

• Home: (no home phone provided?) i—. ^ o ^ ^ "a '^ 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) (~) o w g ^ iS 
• Fax: Cno fax number provided?) -.^ 5 m 5 ft ^ ^ 

E-MAIL: nlarusch@suite224.net " o ^ ® *̂  

INDUSTRY:Phone "^ v&a-o 
4J O 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: M o g> 

• Company: Conneaut Telephone Company o ««i ^ e 
• Name on account: burning stone cafe "̂  «» *> ^ 
• Service address: 218 Washington st. Conneaut OH, 44030 .2 « I .^ 
• Service phone: 440-599-2233 
• Account Number: unknown 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

•H O O O 

Dear Chairman Snitchler: My business is located in Conneaut, Ohio and is served by The Conneaut 
Telephone Company (CTC), a Small Local Exchange Carrier (SLEC). We have been informed that due to 
policy and regulatory changes at the FCC, SLECs are being told they will lose current revenue sources and 
that they are to make up for those shortfalls with rate increases to their customers. These rate increases 
will be at the loss of the rural customer with the gain going to the large long distance companies. In 
discussing these changes with CTC, they indicated that the Ohio Legislature had passed a bill last year that 
provided a means for the SLECs to reduce their fees to the long distance companies, but with a mechanism 
to "keep them whole" with a "Universal Service" like funding plan, which would keep the revenue reductions 
from affecting local rates in a drastic way. CTC has indicated that in Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI, the PUCO 
has the authority to implement their plan rather than wait for the FCC to enforce their rules on rural Ohio. 
We would ask that the PUCO implement the plan as passed by the Ohio Legislature last year and not "punt" 
to the will of the national bureaucrats in Washington to decide what is best for rural Ohio. In Conneaut and 
throughout Ashtabula County, businesses are struggling as it is. Unemployment is high and many 
businesses are folding. We are both an Appalachian region and a small business HUB Zone. Now is not the 
time to make decisions to benefit large, national companies and shift the burden of increased 
telecommunications fees to the businesses of our small town. Conneaut Telephone Company has been a 
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solid corporate citizen, providing advanced broadband services and making sure our schools have state-of-
the-art technology to educate our students. By permitting the FCC to upset the balance of cost recovery for 
small town telephone companies like CTC, the PUCO will be adding additional hardship to small businesses 
in our area. Again, we request that the PUCO do what is right for Ohio by implementing the plan in law 
currently and make decisions for Ohio businesses without deferring to the FCC. Sincerely, Nicole M. LaRusch 
dba. Burning Stone Cafe 
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Nicholas A. larocci 
Christopher M. Newcomb 

Lkemeito Practice in Ohio 

iriMi. ii\Ms.\j\^\^i ju/vvv nivivi 
A Limited Liability Company 

213 Washington Street 
Conneaut, Ohio 44030 
Phone: (440)593-6457 
Fax: (440) 593-6458 

March 22,2012 

The Honorable Todd Snitchler, Chairman 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: Business Telephone Rates 

Dear Chairman Snitchler; 

E-Mail: nick îaroeci.com 
E-Mail: cris@iarocci.com 

Website: www.iarocci.com 

My business is located in Conneaut, Ohio and is served by The Conneaut Telephone 
Company (CTC), a Small Local Exchange Carrier (SLEC). 

We have been informed that due to policy and regulatory changes at the FCC, SLECs 
are being told they will lose current revenue sources and that they are to make up for those shortfalls 
with rate increases to their customers. These rate increases will be at the loss of the rural customer 
with the gain going to the large long distance companies. 

In discussing these changes with CTC, they indicated that the Ohio Legislature had 
passed a bill last year that provided a means for the SLECs to reduce their fees to the long distance 
companies, but with a mechanism to "keep them whole" with a "Universal Service" like funding 
plan, which would keep the revenue reductions from affecting local rates in a drastic way. 

CTC has indicated that in C^e No. 10-2387-TP>COI, the PUCO has the autlioiily lu 
implement their plan rather than wait for the FCC to enforce their rules on rural Ohio. We would ask 
that the PUCO implement the plan as passed by the Ohio Legislature last year and not "punt" to the 
will of the national bureaucrats in Washington to decide what is best for rural Ohio. 

In Conneaut and throughout Ashtabula County, businesses are struggling as it is. 
Unemployment is high and many businesses are folding. We are both an Appalachian region and a 
small business HUB Zone. Now is not the time to make decisions to benefit large, national 
companies and shift the burden of increased telecommunications fees to the businesses of our small 
town. 

Conneaut Telephone Company has been a solid corporate citizen, providing advanced 
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companies like CTC, the PUCO will be adding addition hardship to small businesses in our area. 

Again, we request that the PUCO do what is rij^t for Ohio by implementing the plan 
in law currently and make decisions for Ohio businesses with deferring to the FCC. 

Very truly yours, 
THE lAROCCl LAW FIRM, LLC 

Nicholas A. larocci 

NAI/jlc 
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Conneaut Coinniunlty 
Center for the Arts 

1025 Buffalo Street 
Conneayt, OH 44030 
440-593-5888 phone 

440-593-4222 fax 
fiJlpIt025tsuite224.nct 

www.coririeautartscenter.org 

The Honorable Todd Snitchler, Chairman 
Public Utilities Conraiission of Ohio 
180 East Broad St 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Subject Business Telephone Rates 

Dear Chairman Snitchler: 

My business is located in Conneaut, Ohio and is served by The Conneaut Telephone Company (CTC), a 
Small Local Exchange Carrier (SLEC). 

We have been informed (hat due to policy and regulatory changes at die FCC, SLECs are being told they 
will lose current revenue sources and that they are to tmke up for those shortfalls with rate increases to 
their customers. These rate increases will be ̂  the loss of the rural customer wift ttie gain going to die 
large long distence companies. 

In discussing these changes with CTC, they indicated Aat the Ohio Legislature had passed a Mil last year 
that provided a means for the SLECs to reduce dieir fees to the long distance companies, but with a 
mechanism to "keep them whole" with a "Universal Service" like funding plan, which would keep the 
revenue reductions from affecting local rates in a drastic way. 

CTC has indicated that m Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI, the PUCO has the authority to implement their plan 
rather than wait for the FCC to enforce their rules on rural Ohio. We would ask that die PUCO implement 
tlie plan as passed by the Ohio Legislature last year and not "punt" to the will of the national bureaucrats 
in Washington to decide what is h&st for rural Ohio. 

In Conneaut and throughout Ashtabula County, bi^inesses are struggling as it is. Unemployment is high 
and many businesses are folding. We are both an Appalachian region and a small business HUB Zone. 
Now is not the time to make decisions to benefit large, national companies and shift the burden of 
increased telecommunications fees to the businesses of our small tovm. 

Conneaut Telephone Company has been a solid corporate citiiEn, providing advanced broadband ser\'ices 
and making sure our schools have state-of-the-art technology to educate our students. By permitting the 
FCC to upset the balance of cost recovery for small tovm telephone companies like CTC, the PUCO will 
be adding additional hardship to small businesses in our area. 

Again, we requeS that the PUCO do what is right for Ohio by implementing the pk« in law currently and 
make decisions for Ohio businesses without deferring to the FCC. 

Sincerely, 
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The Honorable Todd Snitchler, Chairman 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad St. 

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

Subject: Business Telephone Rates 

Dear Chairman Snitchler: 

My business is located in Conneaut, Ohio and is served by The Conneaut Telephone Company (CTC), a Small Local 

Exchange Carrier (SLEC). 

We have been informed that due to policy and regulatory changes at the FCC, SLECs are being told they will lose current 

revenue sources and that they are to make up for those shortfalls with rate increases to their customers. These rate 

increases will be at the loss of the rural customer with the gain going to the large long distance companies. 

In discussing these changes with CTC, they indicated that the Ohio Legislature had passed a bill last year that provided a 

means for the SLECs to reduce their fees to the long distance companies, but with a mechanism to "keep them whole" 

with a "Universal Service" like funding plan, which would keep the revenue reductions from affecting local rates in a 

drastic way. 

CTC has indicated that in Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI, the PUCO has the authority to implement their plan rather than wait 

for the FCC to enforce their rules on rural Ohio. We would ask that the PUCO implement the plan as passed by the Ohio 

Legislature last year and not "punt" to the will of the national bureaucrats in Washington to decide what is best for rural 

Ohio. 

In Conneaut and throughout Ashtabula County, businesses are struggling as It is. Unemployment is high and many 

businesses are folding. We are both an Appalachian region and a small business HUB Zone. Now is not the time to make 

decisions to benefit large, national companies and shift the burden of increased telecommunications fees to the 

businesses of our small town. 

Conneaut Telephone Company has been a solid corporate citizen, providing advanced broadband services and making 

sure our schools have state-of-the-art technology to educate our students. By permitting the FCC to upset the balance of 

cost recovery for small town telephone companies like CTC, the PUCO will be adding additional hardship to small 

businesses in our area. 

/^ain, we request that the PUCQ do what is right for Ohio by implementing the plan in law currently and make decisions 

for Ohio businesses without deferring to the FCC. 

Sincerely, 

t 
' -y ^ 

Chris Brecht 

State Farm Insurance Agent 

256 Liberty St. 

Conneaut, OH 44030 

chrts@brechtinsurance-com 


